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The City of Milwaukee recently sent its 2020 “Notice of Assessed Value - Real Ryan M. Spott

Property” to City of Milwaukee property owners. City of Milwaukee property Partner

owners can all expect one commonality—an increase in assessed values across

all 15 of the City’s aldermanic districts. According to the Assessor’s Office, the RELATED SERVICES

average assessment increased 9.14% citywide. Depending on the size of the Real Estate, Zoning & Public

increase, the best course of action for the property owner is to notify the City of Finance

its objection to the increased assessment and to reserve the property owner’s
rights to further negotiations with the City regarding the assessment, or a formal
appeal to the Board of Review. The deadline for filing an objection is Monday,
May 18, 2020, at 4:45 p.m. Please note that in order to properly review your
Notice of Assessment, you should contact counsel soon as possible since the
May 18th deadline is fast approaching.

Tax

In today’s environment, we have become accustomed to extended filing
deadlines and process changes due to the COVID-19 pandemic. COVID-19 does
NOT delay 2020 assessments or objection and appeal filing deadlines, and does
not impact the value and classification determinations for 2020 assessments.
The recently-released 2020 assessments are effective as of January 1, 2020, and
are based on the property’s value as of January 1, 2020.

The City of Milwaukee is, however, making changes to its “Open Book” review
process. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, in-person Open Book review will not be
available to property owners to discuss their 2020 property values with the
assessor. Rather, property owners are encouraged to discuss their 2020 property
values with assessors via web, email, or phone.
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